
Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo and members of the House Health 

Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide proponent testimony on House Bill 248. 

 

My name is Bradley F Swoboda and I am a retiree resident of the great state of Ohio.  I support Houe Bill 

248 because it preserves personal freedoms that I hold dear.  Mandates for masks or injections of new 

and unproven medications are an invasion of my right to freedom of choice.  I further worry that 

imposing vaccination and mask requirements can do harm.  My grandchildren are school aged and I 

believe the mask requirement risks their health and happiness.  Please remember it is not the hospitals 

and the business you serve.  It is the individual citizens of Ohio.  Please pass House Bill 248. 

 

Thank you once again for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for and urgency of House 

Bill 248. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Bradley F. Swoboda 

Pickaway County Ohio Resident 


